
NEWSLETTER - MAY 2024

Next Meeting: May 11
9 am - Mart, Silent Auction, and Social Hour

10 am - Show and Tell, and
Final 2024 Regional Planning Meeting

Fountain Hills Community Center
13001 N La Montana Drive

Fountain Hills, AZ
(480) 816-5200 ​

Remember to bring some items for our
Mini Mart, Show and Tell

and 
​Silent Auction

President's Message
Summer is almost here.... the first 100-degree day of the year
just happened in Phoenix. 
 
This month's meeting will mainly be devoted to reviewing the
2024 March Regional. Pictures, financials, etc., will be
presented. We also need to start a serious discussion on
holding a 2025 Regional next March—it's not too soon to
plan! Please bring your suggestions and ideas to help us get
started. We really need to do a 2025 Regional!
 
Bring your show-and-tell stuff to share with the group. Don't
forget that our Mini-Mart and silent auction are always open at
9 AM to sell your "extra" items!
 
Also, please consider presenting your knowledge in a
presentation at an upcoming meeting. We enjoy hearing from
someone in the group each month. 
 
"The day you quit learning is the day they seal the coffin lid."
 
See you at the meeting!
 
Jim Powell
President, Chapter #112

Educational Presentation
A Photo Recap of the 2024 Sunshine Regional

By Dave Shields and Mike Wilson

Our 2024 Sunshine Regional was another great success. It
drew many buyers and sellers, provided an opportunity to
socialize with like-minded people, featured an exhibit of clocks
and watches spanning the past 400 years, offered several
educational opportunities, and featured an abundance of
horological treasurers to admire and purchase.

Dave and Mike have combined the photos they took during the



two-day event. Their program should provide a pleasant
reminder of a good time for those who attended and an
opportunity for those who did not attend to see what they
missed.

A young boy and his family examining an antique clock at the
2024 Sunshine Regional on Saturday morning.

2024 Chapter Dues

JOIN or RENEW
your Membership in

Chapter 112

CLICK HERE

For a printable
membership
application

.

​ Save These Dates
For 2024

June 8
July 13
Aug 10
Sept 14
Oct 12
Nov 16

Dec 14, Holiday Dinner

Our Chapter Website contains past and present chapter
newsletters and photos from past meetings.

Chapter 112 Website

2024 Chapter Officers
President

Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary

Newsletter, Photographer
Director
Director
Director

Jim Powell
Pat Fitzgerald

David Vogt
Open

Dave Shields
Paul Arutt

Mike Roach
Mike Wilson

jcp691@cox.net
390carguy@gmail.com

dvstock@cox.net

dtshields1@aol.com
parutt@hwcap.com

mproach1@yahoo.com
mike@oldephotog.com

N/A
(818) 370-2668
(480) 703-2561

(908) 313-1764
(480) 922-6858
(405) 818-4486
(480) 816-6483
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